	                                PUBLIC NOTICE

SPECIAL MEETING - DAVIS COUNTY COMMISSION



The Davis County Commissioners will attend the Clinton City Council Meeting scheduled for April 12, 2016 at 7 p.m., to receive information from citizens and to provide a question and answer forum for Davis County matters.  The meeting will take place at the Clinton City Offices located at 2267 N 1500 W, Clinton, Utah 84015.



April 4, 2016
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By:  
Janet Hanson 
Commission Office 

Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this meeting should notify the Davis County Commission Office, at 801-451-3200, prior to the meeting.

